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MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 22, 1975 

RUSSELL E. TRAIN 

JAMES E. CONNOR (Jc/% 
Photographs from The Federal 
Water Pollution Control Federation 
Meeting - - October, 1975 

The President reviewed your recent letter concerning the photographs 
from the Federal Water Pollution Control Federation Meeting and 
made the following notation: 

"Very interesting. Thanks for doing a 
great job." 

cc: Dick Cheney 
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